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October 25, 1953,

Dr, W,P, Perdrai,
Director of Protestant Education, 

Department of Education,
Quebec, Que,

My dear Dr. Perdrai,
Let me thank you vory much for your 

letter In which you are kind enough to giro me an appre­
ciation of the methods of teaching and the spirit of the 
staff In the School for Teachers,
Laird always does his best to promote our mutual interests, 
sometimes under difficult conditions.

g
I am sure that Dean

With all kind regards.
Yours faithfully.

Prlncipal.
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